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Hello,

My name is Rochelle Alvarez and I am an uptown Whittier resident and local. I just wanted to
reach out and show my support for keeping the promenade open and closed to traffic. I know
much of the business are still recovering from the shut downs due to the pandemic and I think
keeping Greenleaf closed to traffic invites more foot traffic and also makes it safer for families
to walk, shop and dine. It also helps restaurants to hold a larger capacity with an outdoor
dining option (which is also wonderful to enjoy during warm days). Also, the addition of the
new parking structure makes up for the parking spots that are closed on Greenleaf.  Please
allow the promenade to stay.

Thank you for your time. 
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